
	
  	
  	
   	
  The Hyalite Highlights—February 20th, 2014  
	
  
Dates to Remember: 
Feb. 25th—Mrs. Pierre’s class to Bohart 
Feb. 26th—Band/Orch. Concert for parents and families of 5th graders from 10:45-11:30am 
Feb. 26th—Ms. Lundberg’s class to Bohart 
Feb. 27th—Mr. Brown’s class to Bohart 
March 5th—Mrs. Cech’s class to Bohart 
March 7th—Mr. Hart’s class to Bohart 
March 8-16th —Spring Break—No School 
April 4th—No School 
April 16th —Early Release—Dismissal @ 1:45 
April 23rd—Band/Orchestra Festival at the Middle Schools from 1:00-5:00pm 
April 24th—Band/Orchestra Festival Concert at the Bozeman High School Gym-Students be there by 6:50 
May 21st—Early Release—Dismissal @ 1:45 
May 26th—Memorial Day—No School 
June 4th—Spring Band/Orchestra concert for parents, families and 4th graders from 10:45-11:30am 
June 11th—Last Day of school 
Remember 1st round enrollment for the 2014/2015 begins March 3rd and will run through April 4th.   If 
you have an incoming kindergartner or a child new to the district please plan on going to our 
Registration kick-off at the Willson School Gym, 404 W. Main Street, between 8:00am-2:00pm on 
Monday, March 3, 2014.  If you can’t make it that day, please stop by our enrollment office at Willson 
School and see Liz Cleary to get them enrolled.  You will need a copy of your child’s birth certificate 
and a copy of their shot records.             

  To help alleviate traffic congestion during morning drop off, please do 
not park in the drop off zone along the sidewalk by the playground.  This area is for drop off 
only.  If you want to walk your child to the playground, please park in a parking spot, so that 
traffic flow can keep moving.  Thank you. 
	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
  
	
  

Dental Screenings for 1st-3rd grade will be 
taking place March 4th, here at Hyalite.   Look for 
permission forms to be coming home in the next 
week or two.  The form will need to be returned in 
order for your child to participate. 

Foundations	
  Corner:	
  
Common	
  Area	
  Review	
  for	
  February	
  is:	
  
The	
  Hallway	
  

 Walk	
  quietly	
  in	
  the	
  hall	
  
 Keep	
  your	
  hands	
  and	
  feet	
  to	
  yourself	
  
 Stay	
  to	
  the	
  right	
  
 Voice	
  Level:	
  0	
  

Skill	
  Builder	
  for	
  February	
  is:	
  
Giving	
  a	
  Compliment	
  

 Make	
  eye	
  contact	
  
 Make	
  a	
  positive	
  statement	
  
 Include	
  their	
  name,	
  if	
  you	
  know	
  it	
  

Accepting	
  compliment	
  
 Make	
  eye	
  contact	
  
 Do	
  not	
  disagree	
  with	
  the	
  compliment.	
  
 Thank	
  the	
  person.	
  


